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I strongly OPPOSE any extension to this emergency bill.

The threat of Covid has been overstated, the release of Pfizer documents in the USA
confirms this. 
There are studies being released that suggest the vaccines do indeed interfere with a person
DNA.

https://www.riotimesonline.com/brazil-news/modern-day-censorship/new-study-from-
sweden-says-pfizer-mrna-does-indeed-integrate-into-your-dna/
(Details of the study can be found via link at the bottom of the article)
The Australian people have become very divided of this “vaccine” and many families are
experiencing financial hardship due to unnecessary mandates.

Jason Kowalonek

Sent from my iPhone
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